
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 January 2021 
 
 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) update 
 
Light Forms UK operates a COVID-Secure workplace, closely monitoring UK Government 
guidelines and directives and complying with them.  
 
In order to minimise disruption to production, maintain deliveries to our customers and protect 
jobs, we continue to manufacture safely. We recognise that the situation is changing rapidly 
and will respond to it as quickly as possible, if not anticipate it.  
 
Social distancing and enhanced hygiene measures are in place throughout the factory and 
offices to minimise risks and avoid spreading the virus. Our workforce receives regular 
briefings about the situation, including up-to-date advice on health and hygiene awareness. 
Meanwhile, those who can work from home continue do so. 
 
Light Forms is a customer-focused company. We will do all we can to support our customers 
during these unprecedented times, balancing it with doing our very best to protect the health 
of our workforce, their families and to society.  So, for any temporary disruptions that do occur 
we apologise and ask for understanding as we do our best to navigate through this 
challenging time.  
 
Our very best wishes to all our customers and suppliers, your families and communities for a 
safe, healthy year ahead and a return to happiness and prosperity as soon as possible.  
 
 
Harry Prior 
Managing Director 
 
 


